
September 16, 2010
Special Meeting
Sub Committee on Lake Waramaug Guidelines 

Members in Attendance: 
Charles LaMuniere, Anthony Martino, Stephen Wadelton 

Guests:
Robert Papsin 

Due to the length of the regular Board of Selectmen meeting in the Land Use room, the sub committee 
meeting commenced at 6:00 PM in the kitchen area, second floor, Town Hall, 

The members continued to discuss the updated draft of proposed regulations prepared by Mr. 
LaMuniere in greater detail. Additional revisions will be consolidated, presented, and discussed at the 
next meeting for preparation of a working draft that can be presented to the entire wetlands commission 
for their comments. The sub committee will then reach out to the Zoning commission, recognized 
experts, and organizations concerned with the protection of Lake Waramaug. 

The members were pleased to have Mr. Papsin, alternate, Inland Wetlands Commission, join as a 
regular member of the sub committee. 

The next meeting of the sub committee will be Thursday, Sept. 23, 2010, 6:00 PM in the Land Use 
meeting room. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 PM 

Respectfully submitted by:
Stephen L. Wadelton
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